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23 February 2021 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

  

We were delighted to hear the news yesterday that students can return to school in the week 

beginning 8th March. I hope that your children were also pleased to hear that they can return to see 

their friends and enjoy learning in the normal way again.  

Upon return there will be mass testing of secondary school students across the country. To make 

this possible logistically, the government has told secondary schools that the return can be 

staggered during the week beginning 8th March. We will aim to get everyone back as quickly and as 

safely as we can.  

We are currently working on our plan and I will provide you with full details in the next day or so. 

Furthermore, in the interests of keeping students in school as much as possible, we have taken the 

decision to postpone our INSET day on Tuesday 16th March.  This will now take place in the summer 

term, and we will advise you of the new date in due course. 

I look forward to being back in touch this week. 

Kind regards 

Mr Avoth 

 

mailto:admin@thebourneacademy.com
http://www.thebourneacademy.com/

